CALIFORNIA

RESOURCES CORPORATION

January 14, 2018 VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

City of Long Beach 3 4 1 24

Attn: Kevin Tougas

Gas and Oil Operations Manager
2400 E. Spring Street

Long Beach, CA 90806

Subject: Termination Notice for Lease NO. 34124

Dear Mr. Tougas:

Please consider this letter as written notice of California Resources Corporation’s termination of lease NO.
34124 in the Port of Long Beach. CRC will vacate the property no later than 28 February 2019.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (661) 869-8114 or
richard.harvill@cre.com.

Sincerely,

Az o2

Richard Harvill
Category Manager, Drilling Rigs and OCTG

Cc:
Scott Heal
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